[bookmark: _GoBack]BINGO: Due to extensive damage to our clubhouse we have decided to cancel bingo for the remainder of September. We apologize and hope to resume as normal in October. Keep watching for updates.

DORIAN: The Cape Hatteras Anglers Club sent a check for $2,500 to the United Methodist Men on September 12th, 2019 for Hurricane Dorian relief needed on Hatteras Island. The funds are greatly needed and any additional donations from our Club Members are GREATLY appreciated!

